Park View Federal Credit Union’s Molly Boese Selected to Join Prestigious BAI
Emerging Leaders Network

Harrisonburg, VA — Park View Federal Credit Union’s Molly Boese, Human Resources Manager, has been
selected to join the BAI Emerging Leaders Network, a selective professional development network
dedicated to fostering growth of future leaders who will drive positive change in the financial services
industry.

Boese is one of 100 Emerging Leaders chosen by BAI to join its Emerging Leaders Network, which
recognizes up-and-coming financial services leaders from around the world with less than 10 years of
experience in the industry. The network provides learning, mentoring, networking and recognition
opportunities to aid in the development and career success of these standouts.

“We are pleased and honored that Molly has earned this unique and valuable opportunity,” says Yvonne
Boettger, Director of Human Resources at PVFCU. “It comes at an opportune time as she grows as a
leader in our organization. We look forward to having her share her experience and knowledge gained in
this program with us.”

Highlighted benefits include complimentary registration for these Emerging Leaders and their mentors
to attend BAI Beacon in October in Orlando, FL for a truly unique learning and networking experience.
They also will be able to participate in the year-round professional development community designed to
provide relevant education, mentoring and networking opportunities; special recognition in a BAI
Banking Strategies Special Report; complimentary 2019 BAI Membership and more.

“It is our responsibility as leaders to provide unique opportunities and the resources to develop up-and-
coming talent in the financial services industry,” said Debbie Bianucci, president and CEO of BAI. “The
BAIl Emerging Leaders Network comprises of distinguished, diverse rising stars in the industry who
demonstrate unparalleled leadership characteristics.”

Members of the BAI Emerging Leaders Network are self-nominated or nominated by a senior leader in
their organization.




HiHt
About PVFCU
Established in 1969, Park View Federal Credit Union is a not-for-profit, member owned cooperative that
provides a full range of financial services from four branch locations in the Harrisonburg and
Rockingham County area. Learn about the credit union online at www.pvfcu.org.

About BAI
As a nonprofit, independent organization, BAI delivers the financial services industry’s most actionable

insights, enabling leaders to make smart business decisions every day. We're passionate about the
trusted information and powerful tools that provide leaders with the clarity and confidence needed to
drive positive change and move the financial services industry forward. For more information, visit

www.bai.org.


http://www.pvfcu.org/
http://www.bai.org/

